Tenino Eagles #564

P.O. Box 538

Tenino, WA 98589

Phone: 360-264-2366

Email: T9oEagles564@scattercreek.com

July 1, 2025

Tenino City Council
City of Tenino

149 Hodgden Street S
Tenino, WA 98589

Dear Honorable Members of the Tenino City Council,

On behalf of the Tenino Eagles #564, I am writing to respectfully request a waiver of the special
event application fees for our upcoming First Annual Car Show, which will be held on
Saturday, August 23, 2025, in downtown Tenino.

As a nonprofit, community-focused organization, the Tenino Eagles are committed to supporting
local residents, veterans, youth programs, and families in need. This car show is a new initiative
designed to bring our community together in a fun, family-friendly environment while raising
funds for those we serve.

We believe this event will bring positive attention and increased foot traffic to our town,
benefiting local businesses and showcasing the spirit of Tenino. Given the nature and mission of
this event, we kindly ask the City Council to consider waiving the standard application fees,
which would help us allocate more resources directly toward event programming and community
outreach.

We are happy to comply with all city regulations and work closely with staff to ensure a smooth
and safe event. Your support in waiving the event fees would be deeply appreciated and would
go a long way toward helping us launch this annual tradition.

Thank you for your time and consideration. Please feel free to reach out to me directly if you
have any questions or need further information.

Sincerely,
Christian Slinkard “Vice President”
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Event Coordinator

Tenino Eagles #564
rightwaypaintingllc@gmail.com
360-464-8591



